
February 12,2015 

Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary 

Pennsylvania Public Utilities Commission 

Commonwealth Keystone Building 

400 North Street 

Harrisburg, PA. 17120 

Re: Brian F. Currie v. Penn Power Company 

Complaint Docket Number: F-2015-2463472 

Dear Secretary Chiavetta, 

Regarding my initial complaint to the PUC, I agreed with the payment plan that was devised by the 
investigator. I filed the formal appeal complaint because I disagreed with the security deposit which Penn Power 
was asking for because my electric service was never tenninated. Penn Power sent me a letter that I received on 
February 6, 2015 stating that they would forgo the security deposit. I would advise Ms. Klodowski to recheck her 
client's communications with me. The security deposit letter which she is stating Penn Power sent me in early 
January 2014 is over a year old and well beyond any validity, in addition to I never received it. I request that the 
formal complaint stand until Penn Power abides by their communication to me. 

Very Truly Yours, 

Irian Currie 

Cleveland Ohio Public School Teacher 
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